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OARD OF RECREATION

4 PARIC COMMISSIONFRS
BOARD REPORT NO. 16106
DATE May 04, 20716 b Verious

BOARD OF RECREATION AND PARK COMMISSIONERS

SUBJECT: VARIOUS COMMUNICATIONS

General Manager

Approved \/ Disapproved Withdrawn

The following communications have been received by the Board and recommended action
thereon is presented.

From Recommendation

1) Mayor, relatve to a proposed Referred to staff for further processing.
Amendment to the Memorandum of (Report No. 15-255)

Understanding with The Friends of the

Observatory.

2) Mayor, relative to a proposed Use Referred to staff for further processing.
Agreement with Miracle League Los (Report No. 16-071)

Angeles to Operate the Universally
Accessible Ball Field at Baldwin Hills
Recreation Center.

3) City Clerk, relative to the installation Note and File.
of a wildlife protection fence south of
Lake Hollywood Park in Council District

Four.
4) City Clerk, relative to a refund of Referred to General Manager.
$53,340 in Quimby fees for property (Report No. 16-056)

located at 6201 and 6202 West
Hollywood Boulevard.

5) City Clerk, relative to $433,000 Note and File.
funding for continuation of the Summer
Night Lights Program.
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6) City Clerk, relative to a proposed
Master Amendment between the
Department and seven contractors for
as-needed environmental impact
analysis services.

7) Chief Legislative Analyst, forwarding
the Legislative Report for the weeks
ending April 1, and April 8, 2016.

8) Los  Angeles City Planning
Commission, transmitting a Letter of
Determination relative to Park Fees.

9) John L. Reamer, Jr., Inspector of
Public Works, reporting on
subcontractor substitution for January
through March, 2016.

10) Nathalie Boucher, relative to her
research project on five parks of
Downtown Los Angeles.

11) Martin Gonzales, relative to the
Senior Golf Card.

12) Warren Resources, relative to oil
production at the Wilmington Townlot
Unit.

13) Diana Duenas, Chief Executive
Officer, Encino Chamber of Commerce,
relative to various large events in the
Valley and the proposed AngelFest
music festival.

14) Three Residents, relative to the
proposed improvements in Runyon
Canyon.

15) Steve Pesce, relative to an incident
involving his 6-year old son and the
tennis concession at Palisades Park.

NO. 16-106

Referred to staff for further processing.
(Report No. 15-263)

Note and File.

Note and File.

Note and File.

Note and File.

Referred to General Manager.

Note and File.
(Lease No. 91)

Referred to General Manager.

Note and File.
(Report No. 15-223)

Referred to General Manager.
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16) Lorayne Helin, relative to the
Wattles Mansion Showcase event, with
a response from the General Manager.

17) Mark Ryavec, President, Venice
Stakeholders Association, relative to
using the former Westminster Senior
Center to provide storage for the
homeless.

18) Joyce Dillard, relative to Quimby
Fees for the Griffith Park Travel Town
Museum.

19) Joyce Dillard, relative to the
proposed Albion Riverside Park Project.

20) Joyce Dillard, responding to the
Department response to her
communication relative to Report No.
16-070.

21) Anonymous (‘SFV  Residents”),
relative to the proposed AngelFest
event.

NO.

_J16-106

Note and File.

Referred to General Manager.

Referred to General Manager.
(Report No. 16-094)

Referred to General Manager.
(Report No. 16-101)

Referred to General Manager.

Referred to General Manager.

This Report was prepared by Paul Liles, Clerk Typist, Commission Office.



